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Canon EOS 5D Mark II Feb 29 2020 New
from Ammonite, these Expanded Guides are
much more than just user guides and they
cover all the capabilities of each camera!
Written by experts and with worked examples,
they are jargon free, full-colour, inclusive and
even easier to use. This title covers Canon's
new 'compact' pro digital SLR, the EOS 5D
Mark II, a substantial update of their highly
successful EOS 5D. The Mark II model offers 21
megapixels from its full-frame sensor, movie
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recording at 1080p, HDMI video out, a 3in LCD
monitor with Live View, increased ISO range
and a stunning array of other high-spec
features. The fully illustrated Expanded Guide
will help photographers to release the huge
potential of the Canon EOS 5D Mark II with its
comprehensive yet accessible approach.
Take Control of Your Digital Legacy Jul 28 2022
Preserve your data for posterity! Updated
01/25/2017 How do you want to be
remembered by future generations? You can
make a will to handle your physical
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possessions, but what about your digital
life—photos, videos, email, documents, and the
like? This ebook, written by tech expert Joe
Kissell, covers many aspects of preserving such
electronic ephemera as part of your digital
legacy. If you’re not at the stage of life where
you can think about this for yourself, consider
that you may have to do so for your parents or
other relatives. It’s not all about posterity
either, since following Joe’s advice will also
help loved ones access your key accounts and
important info if you’re incapacitated, which
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can happen at any time. The book will help you
with these essential tasks: • Identify your key
digital assets: online accounts, photos, audio
files, videos, passwords, documents, email, and
more. • Plan for each type of digital asset based
on your priorities for today, for shortly after
you are no longer around, and for posterity. Joe
explains the ideal file formats to use, how to
deal with social media sites, the best ways to
digitize paper documents and photos, and
strategies for sharing passwords with family
members, among much else. • Communicate
your wishes in a “digital will” and designate
someone to be its “digital executor.” The book
includes a template document that you can
develop into a personalized digital will. •
Preserve your data for the future. You’ll
consider types of archival storage media, cloudbased storage services, backups, and what
instructions to provide about maintaining your
data as file formats and storage media types
evolve. Whether you just want to ensure that
your heirs get copies of your favorite family
photos and a few key documents or you want to
catalog and preserve tens of thousands of
digital items, this book helps you make smart
decisions about your digital legacy. Questions
answered include: • What strategies can I use
for sorting and preserving email? • How can I
ensure that my email account will be available
to those wrapping up my estate? • What if I
have digital data that should be destroyed when
I die? • What should I do with my huge photo
collection (both digital and paper)? • How can I
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make my passwords available to those who will
need them—but keep them private for now? •
What should I think about when handing down
purchased audio and video files? • What should
happen to my Facebook account when I’m no
longer around? • What choices are available for
keeping my digital archive available and backed
up? • How long should I expect archival media
to last? • Should I write an autobituary? • Are
online digital legacy services any good? • How
will organizing all this stuff benefit me while
I’m alive?
Stack Computers Apr 12 2021 Computer
Systems Organization -- Processor
Architectures.
Bank Aug 17 2021
Know Thyself: Ideologies of Black Liberation
Jun 14 2021 Muzorewa is chair of the
Department of Philosophy and Religion at
Lincoln University of Pennsylvania. He is also
the author of "The Origins and Development of
African Theology" and "The Great Being:
Yahweh, Chuku, Allah, God, Brahman."
Leica Lens Practice Oct 31 2022 Leica lens
designs, selecting the most appropriate R or M
lens, planning an outfit, handling lenses and
close-up with Leica.ÿ Directory to current
lenses.
Photographs Not Taken Jan 28 2020 Includes
brief biographies of the contributors.
Everything Must Go Dec 21 2021 To those on
the outside, the Powells are a happy family, but
then a devastating accident destroys their
fragile facade. When seven- year-old Henry is
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blamed for the tragedy, he tries desperately to
make his parents happy again. As Henry grows
up, he is full of potential—a talented sportsman
with an academic mind and a thirst for
adventure—but soon he questions if the guilt
his parents have burdened him with has left
him unable to escape his anguished family or
their painful past. With a delicate touch and
masterful attention to detail, New York Times
bestselling author Elizabeth Flock invites us to
meet a man both ordinary and extraordinary,
and to experience a life that has yet to be lived.
Mechanized Trail Equipment May 26 2022
Diary 2020 Mar 31 2020 This beautiful Diary
2020 Week-to-View and Monthly Diary/Planner
was especially designed for all those who love
to keep things organised. It covers the period
between January 2020 - December 2020. This
Monthly and Week to View Diary/Planner gives
you a week on each page. Features: Calendars
2020-2021 (UK holidays); 2020 Goals Page;
Monthly Planner/One Month to View Per Page
(Monthly Focus, Dates to Remember, Goals;
Notes); Page layout: week to view on a page 6 x
9 inches (22.86 x 15.24 cm), Slightly Bigger
Than A5 (21.6 x 15.4) 140 Pages Soft glossy
cover Perfect for home, office, studies Great
gift idea for a Flamingo Lover In addition there
are lots of helpful pages such as: Monthly Habit
Tracker for 12 months; Dot Grid Paper (Bullet
journal paper) that will help you keep track of
everything in your busy life; Write Your
Favourite Quotes pages. Please check out our
New Flamingo 2020 Diary collection (Click on
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Author name below the title). We Love
Flamingos too! We Wish You and Your Family a
Healthy, Happy and Prosperous 2020! Thank
You for Being our Customers!
A First Course in Fluid Dynamics Feb 20
2022 This book introduces the subject of fluid
dynamics from the first principles.
Statistical Learning and Language
Acquisition Aug 29 2022 Open publication
This volume brings together contributors from
cognitive psychology, theoretical and applied
linguistics, as well as computer science, in
order to assess the progress made in statistical
learning research and to determine future
directions. An important objective is to
critically examine the role of statistical learning
in language acquisition. While most
contributors agree that statistical learning
plays a central role in language acquisition,
they have differing views. This book will
promote the development of the field by
fostering discussion and collaborations across
disciplinary boundaries.
Engineering Digital Design Oct 19 2021
Engineering Digital Design, Second Edition
provides the most extensive coverage of any
available textbook in digital logic and design.
The new REVISED Second Edition published in
September of 2002 provides 5 productivity
tools free on the accompanying CD ROM. This
software is also included on the Instructor's
Manual CD ROM and complete instructions
accompany each software program. In the
REVISED Second Edition modern notation
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combines with state-of-the-art treatment of the
most important subjects in digital design to
provide the student with the background
needed to enter industry or graduate study at a
competitive level. Combinatorial logic design
and synchronous and asynchronous sequential
machine design methods are given equal
weight, and new ideas and design approaches
are explored. The productivity tools provided on
the accompanying CD are outlined below: [1]
EXL-Sim2002 logic simulator: EXL-Sim2002 is a
full-featured, interactive, schematic-capture
and simulation program that is ideally suited
for use with the text at either the entry or
advanced-level of logic design. Its many
features include drag-and-drop capability,
rubber banding, mixed logic and positive logic
simulations, macro generation, individual and
global (or randomized) delay assignments,
connection features that eliminate the need for
wire connections, schematic page sizing and
zooming, waveform zooming and scrolling, a
variety of printout capabilities, and a host of
other useful features. [2] BOOZER logic
minimizer: BOOZER is a software minimization
tool that is recommended for use with the text.
It accepts entered variable (EV) or canonical
(1's and 0's) data from K-maps or truth tables,
with or without don't cares, and returns an
optimal or near optimal single or multi-output
solution. It can handle up to 12 functions
Boolean functions and as many inputs when
used on modern computers. [3] ESPRESSO II
logic minimizer: ESPRESSO II is another
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software minimization tool widely used in
schools and industry. It supports advanced
heuristic algorithms for minimization of twolevel, multi-output Boolean functions but does
not accept entered variables. It is also readily
available from the University of California,
Berkeley, 1986 VLSI Tools Distribution. [4]
ADAM design software: ADAM (for Automated
Design of Asynchronous Machines) is a very
powerful productivity tool that permits the
automated design of very complex
asynchronous state machines, all free of timing
defects. The input files are state tables for the
desired state machines. The output files are
given in the Berkeley format appropriate for
directly programming PLAs. ADAM also allows
the designer to design synchronous state
machines, timing-defect-free. The options
include the lumped path delay (LPD) model or
NESTED CELL model for asynchronous FSM
designs, and the use of D FLIP-FLOPs for
synchronous FSM designs. The background for
the use of ADAM is covered in Chapters 11, 14
and 16 of the REVISED 2nd Edition. [5] A-OPS
design software: A-OPS (for Asynchronous Onehot Programmable Sequencers) is another very
powerful productivity tool that permits the
design of asynchronous and synchronous state
machines by using a programmable sequencer
kernel. This software generates a PLA or PAL
output file (in Berkeley format) or the VHDL
code for the automated timing-defect-free
designs of the following: (a) Any 1-Hot
programmable sequencer up to 10 states. (b)
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The 1-Hot design of multiple asynchronous or
synchronous state machines driven by either
PLDs or RAM. The input file is that of a state
table for the desired state machine. This
software can be used to design systems with
the capability of instantly switching between
several radically different controllers on a timeshared basis. The background for the use of AOPS is covered in Chapters 13, 14 and 16 of the
REVISED 2nd Edition.
The Poetry of Religious Sorrow in Early Modern
England Jul 04 2020 In early modern England,
religious sorrow was seen as a form of spiritual
dialogue between the soul and God, expressing
how divine grace operates at the level of human
emotion. Through close readings of both
Protestant and Catholic poetry, Kuchar explains
how the discourses of 'devout melancholy'
helped generate some of the most engaging
religious verse of the period. From Robert
Southwell to John Milton, from Aemilia Lanyer
to John Donne, the language of 'holy mourning'
informed how poets represented the most
intimate and enigmatic aspects of faith as lived
experience. In turn, 'holy mourning' served as a
way of registering some of the most pressing
theological issues of the day. By tracing poetic
representations of religious sorrow from
Crashaw's devotional verse to Shakespeare's
weeping kings, Kuchar expands our
understanding of the interconnections between
poetry, theology and emotion in postReformation England.
Mastering Your Brand Personality Aug 05
toshiba-camileo-x200-user-manual

2020 There is a great deal of rich insights found
in research into the field of branding, brand
communications and in particular, brand
personality. Your brand has a personality, just
like you! What we seek to achieve in this book
is to break down complex research in this field
and make it accessible and actionable for you.
Each chapter or section ends with an Action
segment, which basically sets you thinking and
taking charge beyond what you have just read.
As a brand communicator, you are the one who
is most in touch with the brand that you are
managing or seeking to articulate to the world
around you. Dive deep and you will discover
how much impact you can make by adjusting
your brand personality traits and facets in a
practical manner!Connect with our brand
communications consultants at
hello@sylnjas.com today.
The Last Mermaid Nov 19 2021 Shana Abé has
entranced countless readers with her passionfilled novels of adventure, intrigue, and
romance. Now the author of The Secret Swan
delivers a gift from the sea: three hauntingly
beautiful tales connected by a legend, a locket,
and a love beyond time. 531 a.d.: The tiny
island of Kell is said to be enchanted, inhabited
by an extraordinary creature who comforts
shipwrecked sailors passing into the next
world. Prince Aedan of the Isles believes in no
such nonsense—until he awakens on Kell itself
and meets the sensuous siren who rescued him
from the sea. 1721: Ronan MacMhuirich, Earl
of Kell, is the target of an unlikely assassin:

Leila, a mysterious woman from an exotic land.
But his irresistibly beautiful would-be slayer is
in just as much danger as Ronan when she falls
for this man with a magic of his own. 2004:
What do you do when you inherit a Scottish
island you never knew existed—and find
yourself pursued by a handsome stranger who
wants to buy it from you? That’s what happens
to Ruri Kell when she accepts Iain MacInnes’s
invitation to visit her birthright, and listens to a
proposition as sinfully tempting as everything
else about him. Three seductive love stories,
three passionate couples, all linked by one of
the most romantic myths of all.
Multisensory Development Sep 29 2022 We
perceive and understand our environment using
many sensory systems-vision, touch, hearing,
taste, smell, and proprioception. These multiple
sensory modalities give us complementary
sources of information about the environment.
This book explores how we develop the ability
to integrate our senses.
Answers to Eight Questions Sep 17 2021
Pic16f1847 Microcontroller-based
Programmable Logic Controller Sep 05 2020
The volume focusses on intermediate concepts
of the PIC16F1847-Based PLC project, and
covers arithmetical operation ability of PLCs,
logical function performers and operations like
AND, NAND, OR, NOR. Further, it explains
shift and rotate macros moving bits in a
register to right or left, and selection macros
enabling one value to be selected from several
given values according to certain criteria.
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Demultiplexer circuit is illustrated, which is
used to send a signal to one of many devices.
Finally, it explains decoder, priority encoder
and conversion macros. All the concepts are
supported using flowcharts. Aimed at
researchers and graduate students in electrical
engineering, power electronics, robotics and
automation, sensors, this book: Presents
arithmetical and logical macros to carry out
arithmetical and logical operations to be used
for 8-bit or 16-bit variables and/or constant
values. Provides shift and rotate macros to do
arithmetical or logical shift and rotate
operations to be used for 8-bit or 16-bit
variables. Proposes selection macros to enable
the user to do 8-bit or 16-bit move, load,
selection, maximum, minimum, limiting,
multiplexing and byte multiplexing operations.
Develops demultiplexer macros, decoder
macros and priority encoder macros to be used
as combinational circuits. Presents conversion
macros to provide functions to convert given
data from one format to another one.
The Loyalist's Daughter Oct 07 2020 The
loyalist's daughter - Vol. IV is an unchanged,
high-quality reprint of the original edition of
1867. Hansebooks is editor of the literature on
different topic areas such as research and
science, travel and expeditions, cooking and
nutrition, medicine, and other genres. As a
publisher we focus on the preservation of
historical literature. Many works of historical
writers and scientists are available today as
antiques only. Hansebooks newly publishes
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these books and contributes to the preservation
of literature which has become rare and
historical knowledge for the future.
Eternally North Dec 29 2019 Natasha Munro
is your typical twenty eight year old girl, well
your typical twenty eight year old English loud
'n' proud Geordie; curvy, fun and a whole load
of fab-u-lous. Her life is all going to plan - good
job, great friends, close family and a loving
boyfriend - until an unexpected event stands
everything on its head.Nursing a broken heart
and decked head-to-toe in tasselled chaps and
rhinestones, Natasha and her flamboyant fairy
of a gay best friend, Tink, uproot from their
North-Eastern nest, throw caution to the wind
and embark on a new life together in Canada.
Canada - Land of the Rocky Mountains, maple
syrup; oh, and an 'in-between movies'
Hollywood mega-star.Enter infamous bad-boy
of the big screen, Tudor North -Tudor 'bloody'
North! Tudor is towering, brooding and
gorgeous, and he is harbouring a deep secret.
His outward demeanour is cold and
intimidating, and with it he successfully keeps
everyone at arm's length; that is everyone
except a certain Ms. Munro.It soon becomes
clear; what with her smart mouth and
lusciously ample arse, that Natasha proves
more than a match for our emotionally-distant
mega-star.Will Natasha settle into her new life
in Canada? Will she ever find her fairytale
happy ending? Can a movie star and an
ordinary girl from England ever really make it
work? Or will the secrets lurking in Tudor's
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past scupper their chance of
happiness?Eternally North is addictive, funny
and heart-warming; a fast paced comedic
journey of self-discovery; unyielding friendship
and, of course, it would not be complete
without a generous sprinkling of good oldfashioned British 'slap-and-tickle'.WARNING:
Contains a foul-mouthed voluptuous Brit; a selfconfessed and self-promoted Friggin' Fantastic
Fairy; and an abundance of tattoo-smothered
muscles nicely wrapped up in one gorgeous
bad-boy package.
Arms and Artificial Intelligence Nov 07
2020 The impact of information technology in
the field of military decision making is
superficially less visible than that of a number
of other weapon developments, though its
importance has grown steadily since the
beginning of the 1980s. Owing to its potential
role in modern weapon systems and the
prospect of its inclusion as an essential
ingredient in many military projects such as the
Strategic Defence Initiative, it has become the
focus of special interest and efforts. This book
is the first attempt to present a broad overview
of the prospects for information technology in
general, and machine intelligence in particular,
in the context of international security. The
dangers and promises of weapon and arms
control applications of computers and artificial
intelligence to decision-making processes are
analysed in a technical, strategic, and political
perspective by experts from six different
countries. In an introductory chapter, Allan Din
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presents a generic overview of artificial
intelligence and its prospects. Thirteen
contributors then discuss the conceptual and
technical framework of artificial intelligence,
analyse implications for weapon systems and
strategy, and discuss possible applications to
arms control verification and modelling.
Life Cycle Nutrition Jan 10 2021 5 Stars!
Doody's Review ServiceLife Cycle Nutrition: An
Evidence-Based Approach uses the latest
evidence-based research to explore the
nutritional foundations and the growth,
development and normal functioning of
individuals through each stage of life. It covers
the physiological, biochemical, sociological, and
developmental factors that affect nutrient
requirements and recommendations at various
stages of the life cycle.
Study and Design of Sewer System for Wingra
District, Madison, Wisconsin Dec 09 2020
Philosophy & Education May 14 2021
Nikon D90 For Dummies Jun 02 2020 Your
Nikon D90 digital camera offers professionalquality features like 11-point autofocus, Live
View, and the ability to shoot HD video. Take
full advantage of every feature with Nikon D90
For Dummies! This fun and easy guide helps
you understand and use all the dials and modes,
manage photo size and quality, take creative
control with manual settings, and share your
images in print or online. With this full-color
book, getting great shots is a snap. You’ll learn
to: Format memory cards, use Live View, create
custom settings, and change lenses Use
toshiba-camileo-x200-user-manual

thumbnail and calendar displays and picture
data, and get tips for inspecting your photos
Control aperture, shutter speed, and ISO; work
with active D-lighting; and use various flash
modes Take control of lighting, exposure, and
color Set up, shoot, and review photos using
the viewscreen Record HD video, including
sound, and know what your D90 can and can’t
do Download, organize, and archive your
images, share them in prints, e-mails, or slide
shows, and use Nikon’s photo management
software Decide when you should use JPEG and
when to use NEF Adjust resolution for optimum
print quality or file size Photographic expert
Julie Adair King also shares secrets for getting
the best point-and-shoot pictures, why you
might not want to use the top image quality
setting, and much more. Grab your Nikon D90
and Nikon D90 For Dummies, and start
shooting!
The Jerseys at the St. Louis Exposition June
16 to October 13, 1904 Jun 26 2022
Fire and Fury May 02 2020
Therapeutic Targets in Airway
Inflammation Jan 22 2022 This reference
examines the cellular, molecular, and genetic
mechanisms involved in airway inflammation,
as well as the pathophysiology, epidemiology,
and aetiology of asthma. It explores strategies
to prevent cellular injury and oxidative tissue
damage, inhibit key inflammatory pathways and
identify disease-specific targets to reduce the
induction
Damage Caused by Genetically Modified

Organisms Apr 24 2022 The debate about the
use of genetically modified organisms is fuelled
by the fear of potential hazards of GM farming.
Classic tort law already offers remedies should
such risks materialize. In some countries, this is
enhanced or replaced by alternative redress
schemes. This volume compares more than
twenty jurisdictions in this respect, provides
special analyses from an economic and
insurance perspective and also addresses crossborder problems and international law.
Romeo and Juliet: William
Shakespeare(Romance, Drama) Illustrated
Nov 27 2019 In Romeo and Juliet, Shakespeare
creates a violent world, in which two young
people fall in love. It is not simply that their
families disapprove; the Montagues and the
Capulets are engaged in a blood feud. In this
death-filled setting, the movement from love at
first sight to the lovers' final union in death
seems almost inevitable. And yet, this play set
in an extraordinary world has become the
quintessential story of young love. In part
because of its exquisite language, it is easy to
respond as if it were about all young lovers.
THE CROATIAN ORTHODOX CHURCH Was, Is,
And Shall Be Mar 12 2021 For over a century,
facts have been silenced, documents and
historical monuments falsified, and whole parts
of history fabricated, with the aim of creating a
glorious Serbo-Yugoslav history, and to demean
Croatian history and freedom of thought. The
falsifiers made every effort to break the unity of
the Croatian people, and thus imposed a model
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whereby all Orthodox Christians were Serbs.
The deepest hidden secret in modern-day
democratic Croatia is that the Orthodox faith
and Orthodox Church of the Croatian people
did indeed exist. This book disproves the
accumulated lies, points to facts and historical
truth and allows for a better understanding of
the historic course of the restoration of the
Croatian Orthodox Church. On December 1,
2013, Patriarch Nicolas signed a Tomos
granting autocephaly to the Croatian Orthodox
Church. This book provides readers with
answers to why the Croatian Orthodox Church
is unlawfully being prevented registration in
the Republic of Croatia.
The Shy Toad Mar 24 2022 Making friends
can sometimes be a daunting experience, as
Toad knew only too well. One day, Water Snail
approaches Toad and offers to coach him on
how to make friends. Happy to be getting help,
Toad practices saying hello to an unsuspecting
shrimp, with funny consequences. Follow
Toad's bravery as he tries to make friends with
a whole range of animals and insects, with
heart-warming results.
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Chest x-ray interpretation Feb 08 2021 When
examining the picture, use an adequate light
table or picture monitor. Do not examine x-rays,
for example, against a window. The background
lighting should be dim. Always compare present
abnormalities with findings in earlier x-rays if
they are available. Was the abnormality present
already in the earlier x-ray? Has it become
larger or declined? Interpretation of the chest
x-ray is not simple. Ask for interpretation by a
radiologist if necessary. A chest x-ray that
appears normal at first sight may hide
significant pathology, e.g. behind the heart,
mediastinum or diaphragm. Erroneus
interpretation of an x-ray image is often
associated with problems of perception. Many
normal structures (e.g. cross-sections of blood
vessels) and/or their superimposed projections
may also cause false positive interpretations.
The radiation dose from a chest x-ray is rather
low (postero-anterior x-ray about 0.03 mSv,
corresponding to 3 days’ natural background
radiation, and lateral x-ray about twice as
much).
Nikon D5100 For Dummies Jul 16 2021 A
picture-perfect beginner guide to the new
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Nikon D5100 Eager to take a shot at using the
exciting new Nikon D5100? Then this is the
introductory book for you! Aimed at first-time
DSLR shooters who need a friendly guide on
how to use their camera, this straightforward
book is packed with full-color images that help
demonstrate how to use features of the Nikon
D5100. Coverage explores the on-board effects,
low-light settings, and automatic HDR shooting.
Clear explanations detail the ways in which you
can use the new features of the Nikon D5100 to
add unique shots to your portfolio while an
explanation of photography terms gets you
confident and savvy with this fun DSLR camera.
Covers basic camera controls and functions,
shooting in auto mode, setting photo quality,
and navigating menus and the view screen
Introduces the basics of photography, including
the settings that control lighting, exposure,
focus, and color Addresses the new low-light
and HDR settings Encourages you to use the
new onboard effects features and shares tips
for improving images with editing software Get
a grasp on the fun Nikon D5100 with this fun
and friendly guide!
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